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Full Licensing Committee 
 

Wednesday, 9th June, 2021 

6.00  - 6.10 pm 
 

 

  Attendees 

Councillors: David Willingham (Chair), Jonny Brownsteen, Barbara Clark, 
Steve Harvey, Tim Harman, Diggory Seacome, Jo Stafford, 
Simon Wheeler and Suzanne Williams 

 

Minutes 
 
 

1. ELECTION OF CHAIR AND VICE CHAIR  
The Legal Officer introduced the item.  
 
Councillor Willingham was nominated as the Chair by Councillor Harvey and 
seconded by Councillor Stafford. 
 
Councillor Boyes was nominated as the vice-chair by Councillor Willingham and 
seconded by Councillor Wheeler. 
 

2. APOLOGIES  
Apologies were received from Councillor Boyes. 
 

3. MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING  
Approval was deferred until the next full committee on 1st September. 
 

4. MINUTES OF SUB-COMMITTEE MEETINGS  
Approval was deferred until the next full committee on 1st September. 
 

5. CONFIRMATION OF MEMBERSHIP OF SUBCOMMITTEES  
The Licensing miscellaneous committee was proposed as follows:  
 
Councillor Willingham as Chair 
Councillor Boyes as Vice Chair 
Councillor Stafford 
Councillor Clark 
Councillor Seacome 
 
 
The Alcohol and Gambling committee was proposed as follows: 
 
Councillor Brownsteen 
Councillor Harvey 
Councillor Wheeler 
Councillor Williams  
Councillor Harman 
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The proposals went to the vote and were unanimously agreed. 
 
 

6. ANY OTHER ITEMS THE CHAIRMAN DETERMINES URGENT AND 
REQUIRES A DECISION  
There were no urgent matters, however the Chair gave notice that at the next 
meeting there will be a public speaker to talk about taxi accessibility for the 
visually impaired.  He also gave notice that he intends to ask Licensing to look 
at the street trading policy to consider the parishes. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 18:07 
 

7. DATE OF NEXT MEETING  
Next meeting to be held on 1st September at 18:00 
 
 
 
 
 

David Willingham 
Chairman 


